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This document may contain forecasts within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (Securities Act), and Section 21E of the Securities 

Trading Act of 1934, as amended (Trading Act) that reflect the expectations of the Company's officers. The terms: "anticipates", "believes", "expects", "predicts", 

"intends", "plans", "projects", "aims", "should," and similar terms, aim to identify such forecasts, which evidently involve risks or uncertainties, predicted or not by 
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PÚBLICA 

 

 

Petrobras announces appointment of Member to Board of Directors 

— 

Rio de Janeiro, August 29, 2025 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras, following up on the statement 

disclosed on August 27, 2025, informs that its Board of Directors has appointed Mr. Marcelo Weick 

Pogliese as a member of Petrobras’ Board of Directors, in accordance with Article 150 of Law 6,404/76 

and Article 25 of the company’s Bylaws, with a term of office until the first General Meeting. 

 


